
  

    

  

Student   Council   Meeting   
Welcome   to   Student   Council   2020   

  

13th   February   Student   Council   meeting   

  

Zoe   introduced   herself   and   thanked   everyone   for   applying   to   be   part   of   the   2020   Student   
Council   team.    Student   Council   is   such   an   important   part   of   life   at   PHSG.    Maddie   from   the   
Head   Student   Team   also   joined   the   meeting   and   we   reminded   everyone   that   the   meetings   
are   a   safe   space   where   everyone’s   view   is   important   and   valued.    Their   voice   matters   as   
they   represent   their   year   groups.  

  

The   team   for   2020   is:   

Year   7   -   Daisy,   Grace,   Isabella,   Marlie-Mae,   Ruby,   Serenity   

Year   8   -   Eloise,   Francesca     

Year   9   -   Aaliyah,   Bethany,   Lydia,   Maisie   

Year   10   -   Abigail,   Ophelia     

Year   11   -   Amy,   Evan,   Georgia-Mae,   Lauren,   Niamh   

Year   12   -   Achala,   Katie,   Ketsia   

Year   13   -   Abigail   
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Project:    PSHE   -   Period   product   scheme   for   schools   and   colleges   in   
England   
Zoe   welcomed   Mrs   Banks   to   the   meeting   to   lead   the   discussion.    The   feedback   that   the   
members   of   the   Student   Council   had   collected   from   their   tutor   groups   was   discussed   by   
the   whole   team.    Each   member   of   the   Student   Council   had   been   given   a   preparation   sheet   
to   discuss   with   their   tutor   groups   before   the   meeting.   

Zoe   collated   notes   from   the   meeting   and   the   information   sent   after   the   meeting   by   email   
and   provided   this   to   Mrs   Banks.   

  

Mrs   Banks   was   very   pleased   with   the   feedback   and   nominated   Isabella   and   Marlie-Mae   7T   
as   ‘Students   of   the   Week’   for   their   work   for   the   Student   Council.    Bella   and   Marlie   came   to   
the   meeting   really   well   prepared;   they   put   a   lot   of   effort   into   creating   surveys   for   their   tutor   
group   and   had   great   feedback   to   give   at   the   meeting.   

  

Ongoing   involvement   with   Student   Council     

Project   complete   
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